
Chair Burdick and Committee Members, 

 

Please be advised that the Friends of Yamhill County vehemently opposes SB 
1050.  This would upend the carefully crafted compromise of Measure 49 and break 
faith with the voters who supported it by a wide margin.  It is unthinkable that such a 
substantive issue would be treated to such late and little public attention.  Please vote 
NO on SB 1050. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Kathryn Jernstedt 

President 

Friends of Yamhill County   

 


